
News from the
Indian Ocean Islands
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Happy Holidays!

REVIVAL CONTINUES!

Recently a pastor and his wife from
Madagascar relocated to

Seychelles to assist in the work
there. There have been almost 10

people baptized since their arrival.

Madagascar National Conference
was an amazing meeting with an

estimated attendance of over
25,000. 3,031 people were filled

with the Holy Spirit!

Bible School is an important part of
our island ministry. 166 graduated in
2023, and 302 students are currently

studying in the islands.

We rejoice in what
God is doing in the

Indian Ocean islands.
Jesus came to this

earth, robed Himself in
flesh, lived among us,

all with the purpose of
SALVATION.

There is no greater
love. Souls are being
saved, and lives are

being changed! 

Thank you for your support in prayers and
finances. We pray God’s blessings on you and

your family during this holiday season. May
you feel the love of Jesus near! And many

blessings in the new year.
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